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October  10,  2021 
 

The Twenty-eighth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

M ASS SCHEDULE  

MonñFri  8:15am 
Wednesday 2:15pm (school Mass) 

Saturday  5:30pm 
Sunday   8:00, 9:30, 11:15am 
Holy Days   8:15am, 7:00pm 

RECONCILIATION  

Friday     8:45-9:30am 
Saturday   4:00-5:00pm 

PARISH  OFFICE 

503.643.9528 
www.h -t.org 

 

MonñThur   8:00-4:30pm 
Friday     8:00-2:00pm 

SCHOOL  OFFICE 

503.644.5748 
www.htsch.org  

 

MondayñFriday  8:00-3:30pm 

FOOD  CLOSET  
M INISTRY  

503.641.1842 
www.h -t.org/foodcloset  

 

Tues, Wed, Fri  10:00-12:30pm 

http://www.h-t.org
mailto:parish@h-t.org
http://www.h-t.org
http://www.htsch.org
http://www.h-t.org/foodcloset
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I am fully back into the routine here at the parish and 

school after vacation.  Grateful for a restful, enjoyable, 

and productive vacation with good blend of family 

time, outdoor work, alone time, and a couple of fun 

day trips with one of my brothers.  Fall is season, and 

weather was just what I like!  

 

Each fall we do some housekeeping reminders.  

Please take a look at the following. I especially urge 

any of you who are new to Holy Trinity or have 

moved and changed contact info to let us know. 

During COVID I have heard of a lot of changes taking 

place! 

 

Ē If you have been coming to Holy Trinity  

regularly, we invite you to get registered here. 

Also, if your contact info has changed please 

let us know. Easiest way to do both is on our 

website: www.h -t.org/registration . You can 

also stop by the Information Desk after Mass 

if you arenõt a fan of going online. 

 

Ē Fr. Tony and I are eager to serve in the best 

possible way. We are happy to anoint folks 

before or after any of our Masses in addition 

to our First Wednesday of the month  

anointings at the 8:15am Mass. If you or a 

loved one become seriously ill and/or  

homebound, please donõt wait until the last 

moment to ask for anointing.   

 

Ē Pew Hospitality: avoid insisting on sitting on 

the ends of the pews and requiring later  

arrivals to climb over you. Even at church we 

strive to put others needs over our own  

comfort.  

 

Ē Please accompany young children to the 

restroom. 

 

Ē Remember that our gathering for Mass is our 

public worship of the church. Avoid personal 

expressions of piety that do not follow the 

practice of the community. I am especially 

concerned about folks who genuflect or kneel 

before receiving communion as this poses a 

trip hazard to those behind them. This is one 

of those areas where weõre asked to sacrifice 

our personal piety for the sake of the Churchõs 

public worship.  

 
Blessings to Ethan Do, Connor Kwong, and Bentley 

Sonoda, who were baptized this weekend! 

 

Congratulations to Elise Romero and Neil Turiano, 

who were married here on Friday, October 8 th, and to 

Nhung Pham and Tony Tran, who were married here 

on Saturday, October 9th! Huge blessings to both 

couples. 

 

We are saddened to note the death of Sam Krause, 

who passed away last month. Funeral services are 

scheduled on Friday for Loretta Squires and on 

Saturday for Gladys House, both at 11:00am. May 

their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed, 

rest in peace. 

G REETINGS  FROM  FR .  D AVE  

Monday 11th 
Rom 1:1ð7 

Lk 11:29ð32 
 

Tuesday 12th 
Rom 1:16ð25 
Lk 11:37ð41 

 

Wednesday 13th 
Rom 2:1ð11 
Lk 11:42ð46 

Thursday 14th 
Rom 3:21ð30 
Lk 11:47ð54 

 

Friday 15th 
Rom 4:1ð8 
Lk 12:1ð7 

 

Saturday 16th 
Rom 4:13, 16ð18 

Lk 12:8ð12 

Sunday 17th 
Is 53:10ð11 

Heb 4:14ð16 
Mk 10:35ð45 

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  

PARISH FINANCES  
 

FOR  THE  WEEKEND  OF OCTOBER  2ð3 

Offertory   $33,423 

Food Closet 
Ministry   $4,533 

HT School   $35 

Additional Gifts  $1,200 

Missionary Disciples  

We pray that every baptized person may be engaged 
in evangelization, available to the mission, by being  
witnesses of a life that has the flavour of the Gospel. 

H OLY  FATHER õS I NTENTION  FOR OCTOBER 

https://www.h-t.org/registration
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/101121.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/101221.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/101321.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/101421.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/101521.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/101621.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/101721.cfm
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Hello, everyone! Two riddles to warm up your brains, 
and then an announcement. First, the riddles: 

1. If you were running a race and you passed the 
person in second place, what place would you 
now be in? 

2. A doctor and a bus driver are both in love with 
the same woman, Sarah. The bus driver had to go 
on a long bus trip that would last a week. Before 
he left, he gave Sarah seven apples. Why?  

(answer location will be revealed after the announcement) 
 
Okay, announcement: One of the challenges we run 
into with such a large parish, particularly as we get 
into the fall, is having enough Masses available for 
those who would like to òhave a Mass saidó or òoffer 
a Massó for someone. A couple of years ago, we did 
some homework and found that Church law allows 
us to schedule no more than two Masses per week 
with multiple intentions attached to them. Since the 
graces of the Mass are infinite, an intention offered as 
part of a òshared Massó counts just as much as if it 
were the only intention for that Mass. Accordingly, 
we began allowing two of our weekday Masses each 
week be a shared Mass with two intentions. 
 
That change has helped a lot, but we still end up 
òfilling the calendaró for the year before the year is 
up. Last year, our calendar was full in early December 
(a huge improvement from being full in mid -July 
when we didnõt have shared Masses!) but this year 
we were full in mid -September ñ including our 

shared Masses. Sadly, this has resulted in our needing 
to send people elsewhere in search of an available 
Mass for the last month. 
 
After reading more on Church law regarding Mass 
intentions, weõve determined that it is appropriate to 
allow for more than two intentions for a single shared 
Mass. Erica was able to move intentions that had been 
made with no specific date or notice requested, so we 
now have a good number of available Masses to 
schedule an intention through the end of the year, 
along with the option to add an intention to one of 
our two weekday shared Masses, if youõre wanting to 
schedule it sooner rather than later. 
 
Hopefully, this will allow us to serve everyone that 
would like to have Mass offered for whatever  
intention is on their heart. If you have questions or 
concerns, feel free to ask me, Fr. Dave, or Fr. Tony.  
 
To schedule an intention, email (parish@h-t.org) or 
call Erica or come in to the office. If youõre wanting to 
schedule intentions for next year, however, please 
wait until November to send her an email with your 
list of requests; she gets the new calendar toward the 
end of the month and will then begin scheduling 
those requests in December. Reach out to Erica if you 
have any other questions about scheduling an 
intention!  
 
Now, about those riddles ñ youõll find the answers at 
the bottom of Page 4 in this bulletin!  

BRETT õS TWO  CENTS  

Saturday 9th 

5:30pm  +Claudia Ditter  

 
Sunday 10th 
8:00am  +John & +Elizabeth  
   Welsh and +Joseph  
   & +Norine Thiercof  
 
9:30am  +Ed OõMeara 
 

11:15am Holy Trinity Parish  

 
Monday 11 th 

8:15am  +Roy Finn 

Tuesday 12th 
8:15am  +Maria Nguyen  
   Thi Minh -Hanh 
    and 
   +Lily Tran  
    and 
   +Christopher  
   Harsh 
    and 
   for Christopherõs  
   mother, Stephanie 

 
Wednesday 13th 

8:15am  World Concerns 

Wednesday 13th 
2:15pm  Birthday Blessings to Kyle N. Wilson  
    and 
   +Joseph Nguyen 
    and 
   +Flory Laney 
    and 
   +William Joseph Thompson 

 
Thursday 14 th 
8:15am  All Souls 

 
Friday 15th 
8:15am  +Loretta Squires 

The flowers for this weekend are in loving memory of John & Elizabeth Welsh and Joseph & Norine Thiercof.  

M ASS  I NTENTIONS  

mailto:parish@h-t.org
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FAITH  FORMATION  

Do I respect the holiness of the Name of God? Do I 
even think about it? Or does òGodó become a 
descriptive I use to add emphasis to a sentence? 
Worse, is it an expletive used in anger before the 
word ôdamnõ? Is Godõs name the letter ôGõ in the 
acronym OM_? Do I even think about any of this 
enough to consider the answers? 
 

Maybe the better question would be, òHow  do I 
respect the holiness of the Name of God?ó One 
shows respect for Godõs holy name by blessing it, 
praising it, and glorifying it. Itõs wrong to use Godõs 
name in any improper way. Technically, itõs 
considered a grave sin. 
 

Letõs think about all the reasons that God should be 
honored, praised, loved and cherished. Letõs find 
ways to embed it into our consciousness and our 
speech as a sign of love and respect for the God who 
loves us, erasing any of the less than perfect ways 
His name is damaged or harmed. 
 

As human beings, we are called to know Godõs great 
love for us and then to love Him back. One 
important way can be in how we speak about the 
One we love. He doesnõt take our name in vain; letõs 
return Him the same favor.  
 

òPraise God from whom all blessings flow!ó Amen + 

FOR  W HAT  I T õ S W ORTH :  
T HOUGHTS  ON  FAITH  

Erin Nieves ñ erin@h-t.org 

Confirmation, Youth Ministry, and Religious  
Education have all begun! 1st graders celebrated 
St. Francisõ feast day with a game of nature 
Pictionary.  

It's not too late to sign up!  Visit our websites for 
more information:  

 
Religious Ed. ñ h -t.org/religious -education  

 
First Communion ñ h-t.org/first -communion  

 
Confirmation ñ h -t.org/confirmation  

 
Does your family have a special circumstance? Not 
sure what to do under current COVID guidelines? 

RELIGIOUS  ED .  |  K ð5TH  GRADE  
 

F IRST  COMMUNION  &  C ONFIRMATION  

 

Chris Stormñ cstorm@htsch.org 

YOUTH  M INISTRY  |  6 -12TH  GRADE  
 

Nick Krautscheid ñ 971.282.6173 ñ nkrautscheid@htsch.org 

1. You would be in second place. You just passed the  
runner in second place, not the runner in first place.  

2. Because an apple a day keeps the doctor away, of course!  

mailto:erin@h-t.org
https://www.h-t.org/religious-education
https://www.h-t.org/first-communion
https://www.h-t.org/confirmation
mailto:cstorm@htsch.org
mailto:nkrautscheid@htsch.org


mailto:michelle@h-t.org
https://www.h-t.org/brc#covidvaccine
https://beavertonresourcecenter.org/
mailto:debbie.a.m.gray@gmail.com


mailto:erin@h-t.org
mailto:sdavis@h-t.org
mailto:erin@h-t.org
http://www.h-t.org/prayer-requests
mailto:frdave@h-t.org
mailto:frtony@h-t.org
mailto:brett@h-t.org
mailto:parish@h-t.org
mailto:julie@h-t.org
mailto:erin@h-t.org
mailto:cstorm@htsch.org
mailto:pat@h-t.org
mailto:michelle@h-t.org
mailto:allyr@h-t.org
mailto:ajlucarelli@gmail.com
mailto:meeps68@yahoo.com
mailto:sac@htsch.org
mailto:marilynpalma@comcast.net
mailto:bgoldner3@comcast.net
mailto:mrsrlb76@hotmail.com
mailto:pat@h-t.org
mailto:cstorm@htsch.org
mailto:cstorm@htsch.org
mailto:erin@h-t.org
mailto:jonmarilynm@yahoo.com
mailto:bob.neubauer@hotmail.com
mailto:debbie.a.m.gray@gmail.com
mailto:pintodavis@gmail.com
mailto:WINTERHAWK89@YAHOO.COM
mailto:meeps68@yahoo.com
mailto:phuntzicker@gmail.com
mailto:globernard2@gmail.com
mailto:eileen.sleva@gmail.com
mailto:brett@h-t.org
mailto:cathiescott@gmail.com
mailto:cstorm@htsch.org
mailto:marilynpalma@comcast.net
mailto:nkrautscheid@htsch.org
mailto:allyr@h-t.org
mailto:pat@h-t.org
mailto:huntzicj@ohsu.edu
mailto:music@h-t.org



